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  On 25 Feb, 2019    
  

(L-R) Georgia Power area manager Greg Hudgens, Georgia Power Key Account Manager Julie Southall, Robotics Faculty Sponsor Kevin Head and VHS High School Principal John Sharpe.

   
  February 25--  The Georgia Power Company presents a $2,000 check to Vidalia High School to
support the school's Robotics Program.
   
  According to Greg Hudgens, the contribution is part of Georgia Power's effort to support STEM
(Science, Technology, Engineering and Math) programs in the school system.
   
  Article courtesy of Vidalia Communications Corp. 
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